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Due to telephony issues our Insolvency Enquiry Line is currently unavailable.

We are currently working to restore this service.

You can use our contact form to let us know the nature of your enquiry and we
will get back to you as soon as we can.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused by this temporary loss of telephone
service.
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